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What’s been going on in Year 3 & 4… 

This Spring term has been an extremely enjoyable term for Year 3 and 4. We 
have been learning all about living things and processes in Science and the 
children have absolutely loved creating their pop-up cards. We have used our 
creative thinking caps by understanding what each feature of the cards does. 

In English, children have been frequently working in groups to role play cer-
tain acts of the stories which we have been focusing on. This has allowed 
them to develop confidence in performing as well as develop on drama skills. 

In Maths, we have focused on various different topics to enhance our numer-
acy and number skills. We continue to practice our times tables and want to 
become more fluent in them. 

In Design and Technology, children have been tasting different foods and have 
been developing skills such as using a knife safely etc. This has allowed chil-
dren to be confident with cutting using a knife and have overall, enjoyed 
testing different foods. 

In Islamic Studies, children have been learning about Ramadhan, the eti-
quettes of fasting, the blessings of praying and reading salah. Children are re-
quired to understand the Sunnah ways of opening fast and this knowledge has 
been extremely beneficial within the class as a majority of the children have 
been fasting. Daily Tarbiyah has been incorporated within school to enhance 
children’s knowledge on basic Islamic Studies that they should abide by within 
their daily lives. 

Overall, Year 3 and 4 have been amazing this term. We have had many enjoy-
able moments within the classroom and look forward to next term. 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENT NOTICES 

School closes for end of term on Thursday 

28th March at 3pm and will reopen on 

Tuesday 16th April 2024 

Please can all parents  ensure that  class 

Dojo notifications are turned on to ensure 

that important messages are not missed as 

this is our primary method of communica-

tion. 

The school day begins at 8:30 prompt and  

ends at 3pm prompt. Children must be 

dropped off and collected on time. 

Your children will be bringing home indi-

vidual attendance overviews. Parent’s 

who’s children have attendance below 96% 

will be contacted to discuss the poor 

attendance. 
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